No. as¢[2 Date: 22.08.24
NOTICE

Already admitted students of UG SEM-1° 2024 (3-Years programme) are hereby informed
that a workshop for ABC ID (presently renamed as APAAR ID) creation is going to be held
on 28" August’ 2024 at GEOLOGY SEMINAR HALL from 11 A.M. The creation of
APAAR ID is mandatory for all students and it is an essential document for the Registration
process of The University of Burdwan (to be held after the completion of the admission
process). The purpose of this workshop is to aware the students how to create the APAAR
ID. After the demonstration of the process, NAD-ABC Cell will help the students to create
their ID. However, for the creation of the ID, a student must have an updated Aadhar Card
and a mobile number, linked with the Aadhar card.

All UG SEM-1° 2024 (3-Years programme) students are asked to attend the workshop.
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Members of NAD-ABC CELL of Hooghly Mohsin College

1. Dr. Sandip Bandyopadhyay, Dept. of Geology
2. Dr. Shreyasee Majumdar, Dept. of Philosophy
3. Dr. Juin Neogi, Dept. of Bengali




